GENERAL

Welcome to the final ¥4 newsletter to keep
you informed about what your child will be
learning this half term.

We hope that you will find it useful.

If you have any queries, please come and have
a chat with your child's class teacher - Mrs.

Tabor or Mrs. Wood

MATHS - We will be continuing with our Maths No
Problem scheme. We will be working on geometry,
position and movement and Roman Numerals. We will
finish the year developing our problem solving skills.

ICT - We will be learning about dif ferent ways to
present information and adding in images.

HISTORY - Children will study the VIKINGS and
their impact. They will learn about where they
came from and why, Viking life, their fowns and
longboats.

DT- Children will explore torches, looking at how
they work and designing and creating their own
torch.
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SPECIAL EVENTS/ANMNOUMCEMENTS

2nd Jume- 13th June - Year 4 Multiplication Check
26th June- Summer Fair

10th July - LESZ ¥3/45ports Day - 9:30am start
Fri 18th July - School closes at 3.20pm

LITERACY - We will be basing our work on the Morse Myth -
'‘Arthur and the Golden Rope.’ We will develop our sentence
stacking skills, our vocabulary and writing style and build up to
independent writes. These will be a fantasy story, a diary and a
report. We will still work hard with Spelling Shed and
completing our Hot and Cold Hives on a weekly basis.

MUSIC - Our unit is called Favourite Song. The
pupils will learn about folk-rock artists such as Beb
Dylan and learn to sing a song in a folk-rock style.
They will also be practicing for our big musical

Year 4 Multiplication Check will
take place between Monday 2nd
June and Friday 13th June.

Sing-A-Long.

RE/ PHSE - We will be continuing learning about

SCIENCE- We will be looking at the topic of ‘Animal
Classification’. It will include exploring the jubilee
garden for different creatures.

FRENCH - The children will continue their work on
Le Carnaval des Animaux. They will practise
building sentences to describe an animal’s habitat.
They will also be learning how to tell the time on
the hour in French.

Home learning -

Children have access to
TTRockstars and Reading Plus
as well as Spelling Shed.

If the children can access these
as much as possible at home they
will be able to get lots of dojos

as well as increasing their maths,

'Our World' in RE. Within our PSHE 'Changing Me'
Children will prepare for moving on and learn of
physical changes themselves.

PE - Lessons will be on Tuesdays and Thursdays
and will focus on athletic skills in preparation for
sports day activities. Please ensure your child is
wearing their Hilderthorpe PE kit. Long hair must
be tied back and earrings removed or covered.

reading-and-English-levels.




